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Question for written answer E-002043/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Jozo Radoš (ALDE) 

Subject: Renewed EU approach towards Bosnia and Herzegovina 

At its meeting of 15 December 2014 the EU Council for Foreign Affairs agreed on a renewed approach 
towards Bosnia and Herzegovina. In its Decision, the Council invited the High Representative 
Mogherini and the Commissioner Hahn to work for an early agreement to written commitments by the 
leadership of Bosnia and Herzegovina to undertake reforms. These written commitments also include 
consultations with the European Union on the initial content of the reforms. The Council anticipates 
that the commitments will be accepted by the presidency of Bosnia and Herzegovina, signed by the 
political leaders of Bosnia and Herzegovina and confirmed by the Assembly of Bosnia and 
Herzegovina. 

Since we are talking about an urgent task, and in Bosnia and Herzegovina the formation of the 
government is nearly completed, I am asking the following question: 

At what stage is the process of agreeing to written commitments by Bosnia and Herzegovina under the 
Decision of the EU Council for Foreign Affairs of 15 December 2014? 

 


